



Best Wishes On Your Retirement:

Dr. Dan Bingham and Dr. Tony Scalzo!



M. Daniel Bingham, MD has been at HOA since 1989 having served as HOA's President for the last two years. Loved by his staff and patients, Dr. Bingham is an expert in cancer care and blood disorders. His commitment to excellence in serving our patients has always been exemplary, and patient care is his number one priority. Under his leadership, HOA has outlined strategic initiatives that will support our history and enrich our future, allowing us to remain successful. Dr. Bingham's leadership style is underscored by sincere honesty and dedication to all that is right for patients, staff and physicians and will be greatly missed.

Anthony J. Scalzo, MD, one of the founding partners of HOA, has been, and will always be, loved by all. He has been at HOA since 1982 and was the President of HOA from 2015 to 2020. Dr. Scalzo always made his patients smile, and his positive attitude, extensive experience and skill brought hope to their cancer journeys. Known by his staff to be a great physician and educator, they counted on him to enrich their understanding of cancer and blood disorders and make them laugh — as his sense of humor is infectious. An incredible physician, role model, and all around fabulous human, he will be greatly missed.



We are pleased to announce that our facility has been accredited by the American Society for Radiation Oncology (ASTRO) through APEx - Accreditation Program for Excellence[®]. APEx is an accreditation program developed by ASTRO that validates a radiation oncology facility's excellence in delivering high-quality patient care.

An independent radiation oncology practice accreditation program, this review is based on a comprehensive set of sixteen standards of radiation oncology practice, organized around five pillars of patient care: 1. The process of care 2. The radiation oncology team 3. Safety, 4. Quality management and 5. Patient-centered care.



There are lots of ways to live with cancer. Ron Jardin, who is living with metastatic metastatic pancreatic

NEW SUPPORT GROUP Young Women with Breast Cancer for women in their 20s. 30s. 40s



Please register by contacting Pamela Coffey: 315-472-7504 ext 1608 or click here to email: pcoffey@hoacny.com

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2022 HOA SPIRIT

AWARD WINNER - Christine Roche!

You may recognize Chris from the front door at our Brittonfield office. She is a Medical Assistant who greeted and screened hundreds of patients and visitors daily for COVID-19 symptoms and vaccination cards. But she did it all with a smile and compassion and the utmost professionalism. This well deserved honor was earned by consistently demonstrating exemplary team spirit, passion for excellence & commitment to our mission. Thank you, Chris!



Tune in to WSYR-TV 9's Bridge Street on Thursday, December 15 to hear all about HOPE and Survivorship!



The importance of hope in surviving a diagnosis of cancer



Offices: Auburn - East Syracuse - Onondaga Hill (Syracuse) | 315/472-7504 | hoacny.com





